We are back!
The Chapel Hill Summer Swim League will operate a modified season in Summer 2021! We will be following all COVID-19 guidance from USA Swimming and local regulations. USA Swimming has been successfully running practices, as well as age-group specific meets during the course of the pandemic. We will be following their recommendations, with no more than 4 children in a lane (2 at each end of the pool), masks worn 100% of the time on deck (except when swimming), and no parent/guardians on deck during practices. Please visit www.usaswimming.org for more information on their COVID-19 resources and recommendations.
At Tennis Club, will offer morning practices only, starting the first day that school is out (June 10) and running until the weekend of our age-group specific Championship meets (July 23-25, 2021).
Costs will be reduced this summer, the cost for the first child you register will be $125.00 and any additional children will be $115.00.
We will not be running our junior penguins program, as coaches will not be getting into the pool with swimmers. Only swimmers able to swim a length of the pool will be allowed to participate on swim team this summer.
Parents will be able to sign their children up for 3 times weekly practices based on their time preferences/schedules:
Mon/Wed/Fri 7:30-8:30 AM or
Mon/Wed/Fri 8:45-9:45 AM or
Tues/Thurs/Sat 7:30 - 8:30 AM or
Tues/Thurs/Sat 8:45- 9:45 AM
Should participation rates allow, we may be able to expand practice options to more than 3 days a week, this will depend on number of swimmers who sign up. We will use 8 lanes of the pool for each practice session, and each session can have 32 swimmers total.
There will be virtual meets during the course of the season (the kids will be timed in practices and will contribute to virtual meets against other summer league pools). There will be an in-person Championship Meet on the weekend of July 23-25, with each age group hosted at a different summer league pool!
13 + up will be at Tennis Club, 10U will be at FARM, 11-12 will be at FARM, 8U will be at Country Club. Each will take place at a different time over CHAMPS WEEKEND! We are excited to offer this in-person competition at the end of the season, by doing this age-group specific, it will limit numbers and allow us to meet local and USA swimming guidance.
We look forward to seeing you at the pool this summer!
For additional information AND Registration is now OPEN for summer swim team, available on our team unify website (Tennis Club-Exchange Swim Team : (teamunify.com)). Please remember that you must be summer or year-round member of the Chapel Hill Tennis Club to participate on summer swim team at the Tennis Club.
Please reach out to parent rep Millie Barritt (milliebarritt@hotmail.com) or club manager Alan Rader (alan@chapelhilltennisclub.com) with any questions. We will also be hosting a virtual parent/guardian meeting prior to the start of the season to answer any questions you may have. Of note, all summer league teams will be using a similar practice and meet schedule. This plan was approved by the Chapel Hill Summer Swim League board, to get kids back in the pool safely!
Millie Barritt
Tennis Club Parent Rep

